

Thank you to Kiele Jensen and all the hard-working families who provided our children with a wonderful Halloween carnival. We had a FANTASTIC time!!!

MONDAY, OCTOBER 30 – AUCTION RAFFLE TICKETS GO HOME TODAY. These are your responsibility.

TUESDAY, OCTOBER 31 - 12:30 p.m., Living Rosary

Halloween Parties begin at 1:30 p.m. (Pre-K may come in costumes will change at 1:00 p.m.)

<u>WEDNESDAY, NOVEMBER 1</u> – All Saint's Day—Holy Day of Obligation. Children will be participating in the 9:00 a.m. Mass. Please join us.

THURSDAY, NOVEMBER 2 — Early dismissal at 1:00 p.m. Parent/Teacher Conferences from 2:00-8:00 p.m.

Spirit Day!

FRIDAY, NOVEMBER 3 - NO SCHOOL

TUESDAY, NOVEMBER 7 - No Home and School Meeting due to Pish-Posh Paint event.

Please continue to distribute your Cookie Dough. We are investigating the discrepancy in flavors. If your customer refuses to accept the comparable flavor, please return to school. Cookie Dough money should be returned no later than November 8.

Pish-Posh Paint reservations still being accepted.

Dear Parents.

There will be NO HSA meeting in November as we are having a Pish Posh Paint Night on Tuesday, November 7, and also on the following Tuesday, November 14. Both Paint nights will be held at Marty's Gastro Pub on Elk St and cost \$40 per person. Half of that cost goes to Holy Spirit Catholic School to benefit your child. Please contact me for a fun night of painting that will also help your child's education, Kara Rummel 916-458-1034.

Since there is no November Home and School meeting, this letter is to inform you of the events happening before December's HSA meeting. We need your help for these events and of course PiP hours apply. The first event takes place Saturday, December 2 and that is the Christmas parade. We first need help decorating the float with lights. Please let me know if you are interested, Kara Rummel 916-458-1034. More information regarding your child riding in the float will go home at a later time.

The second event is Breakfast with Santa, which takes place on Sunday, December 3. We need help on the Friday before in decorating the Parish Center, the kitchen needs dads to help cook, and the bake sale. We need home baked goods as well as people selling them. If you're interested in any or all of these events, please fill out the bottom of this letter and return to school by Monday, November 14.

Thank you for your continued help in making Holy Spirit Catholic School the best it can be!

Sincerely,

Kara Rummel (916) 458-1034 tlSA President

Name	Child's name	Production of the second

I would like to help with:

Decorating Christmas parade float with lights

Decorating for Breakfast with Santa

Cooking at Breakfast with Sants

Selling Baked Goods